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Keeping it Reel  -  Part 2 

Hello Fellow Lions, 

February has flown bye and as we head 
into March, we need to prepare our-
selves for a busy month of service. This 
first weekend is quiet, but every week-
end, and some weekdays, are jammed 
packed. Opening day for the Miracle 
League 805, For the Troops Gala at the 
Reagan Library, District meeting in    
Arroyo Grande on the 8th, awards 
presentation night for the Camarillo  
Academic Olympics, setup day for the 
Spring Festival at Underwoods, Rotary 
Club BBQ at CSUCI, opening weekend 
at Underwoods Family Farm, and so on! 
Please consider signing up for additional shifts for Underwoods as we need a big 
presence from the Big Red One! As most of you know, we will be open for busi-
ness on Good Friday April 18th, please consider signing up for that day. 

Please continue to watch your email for some upcoming events and notifications 
of club activities. We are now opening the doors at our regular club meeting 
nights at 6 pm. If you want to help with the room set up, please show up and     
patiently wait outside until 5:45. We cannot be roaming around inside the building 
prior to that. The cooking crew doesn't need any extra people in the kitchen as 
they are busy getting your dinner ready. If you are interested in joining the cook-
ing crew, please let me know, we can always use the extra help. 

There has been a meal train set up for Lions Bill and Ginger for the next couple of 
weeks as they get back to some sort of normalcy. If you can provide a meal for 
them and their family, get in touch with me and I'll get you signed up. 

Once again, thank you all for your continued support of PV Lions, we can make a 
difference!! 

 

Lion President Bruce 
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PV  Lions Calendar  1/1/2025 

• Mar 6   Lion Don  turns 100  

• Mar 8   3rd District Meeting   

• Mar 11  Regular Meeting  - B&G Club 

• Mar 15  Farmers Market     

• Mar 18  Board Meeting     - B&G Club 

• Mar 18   Easter Fest Setup 0900 

• Mar 22-Apr 20  Easter Fest (11 days) 

• Mar 25  Regular Meeting  - B&G Club 

• Apr 8     Regular Meeting  - B&G Club 

• Apr 15   Board Meeting     - B&G Club 

• Apr 22   Regular Meeting  - B&G Club 

• May 13  Regular Meeting  - B&G Club 

• May 17  Farmers Market     

• May 20  Board Meeting     - B&G Club 

• May 27  Regular Meeting  - B&G Club 

• Jun 10   Regular Meeting  - B&G Club 

• Jun 17   Board Meeting    - B&G Club 

• Jun 21   Farmers Market    

• Jun 24   Installation    - B&G Club 
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Camarillo High Baseball was 

CIF champ for 2024 and 

planned a celebration for team 

and family. To make it a real 

celebration they needed Lion 

Burgers so they contacted 

Pres. Bruce to make that hap-

pen. We were happy to cook 

burgers at cost since many 

club members  and their kids 

were Camarillo High        

graduates.   

The only person missing from 

the photo above right is Lion 

Bruce who bought the food, 

prepped the veggies and    

organized all our equipment 

at his house, He is shown try-

ing to hide behind lion Chet.  

Cam High was CIF Division 

2 champion in 2008 and six-

teen years later became 2024 

CIF champion Division IV.  

The champion placards are 

shown on the screen.  

Lion Burgers for Camarillo High Baseball   1/2 
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Cam High Baseball sold the burgers for $8, which was about twice our 
cost, to make a little money.  They paid us for 200 burgers, chips and  
water but we estimated that about 120 paying customers showed; none-
theless, they still made a little money for the club. We expected to start 
serving at 11:15 but all the players were at a ball drop by the fire truck 
until 11:45.  We kept the food hot till then and served until 1:15. We left 
two dozen burgers with condiments and packed up –  another PV success. 

We were fortunate to have the “Shadow” participate to keep us on track.   

Lion Burgers for Camarillo High Baseball  2/2 
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Update on Guide Dog Puppy WYO 
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6 Feb  -  Miracle League of the 805 Gala   1/2 

Pleasant Valley Lions bought a 

table for 8 for $1000 to the     

annual Miracle League of the 

805 fund raiser. All the PV cul-

prits are shown bottom right.   

It was a well-attended affair 

with 80% of the attendees 

shown below. The remaining, 

including PV and Ambers Light 

tables sitting behind.  They even 

had ”Donny Dodger” available 

for photos as guests arrived, 

The co-founders of the league, 

Jodie and Rick Pena moderated 

the event and It was clear from 

the  audience’s reaction that their 

efforts at making this league hap-

pen were greatly appreciated.   
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6 Feb   Miracle League of the 805 Gala    2/2 

Randy Churchill normally handles the 
live auction but he was unable to      
attend. His daughter, shown far right 
represented the family. Randy has been 
a huge part of the Miracle League and 
many other organizations in Camarillo 
and clearly was appreciated by the 
crowd.  Since Randy couldn’t attend a 
DJ from a local radio station filled in 
and managed to get lots of cash from 
the live auction.  Lions Mike and 
George bid on 4 Dodger tickets but 
they got way too pricy.   

The Lions Club BBQ was the very last 
item out of 10 auctioned and until that 
time the largest winning bid was $2500 
for a gourmet dinner for 8.  BBQ bid-
ding was unusual because it went up in 
$500 increments compared to $50-$100 
increments.  The winning bid was 
$4000, which was near our all time rec-
ord.  Lion Mike tracked down the win-
ner and he is shown at right.   

The Miracle League was a big winner.  

   
Update:  Sadly, Randy Churchill passed 
away a few days after the fundraiser.  

            He will be missed.  
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                     Space Shuttle Launch from Vandenberg     Thanks Lion Kerry 
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Five PV Lions helped at the vision clinic organized by Santa Paula Lions  They included 

Pres. Bruce, PDG Rich and Lions Mike, Jan and Lloyd.  They were a little short staffed so all 

performed multiple tasks and had little time for breaks.   

The clinic served approximately 190 individuals.  The following page shows some of the  

participants.  

8 Feb  - Vision Screening   Santa Paula 
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It takes a lot of help from Lions, volunteers and Lions Friends in Sight to make this happen.   

8 Feb  - Vision Screening   Santa Paula 
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We had an early Valentine’s Party with about 50 Lions 

and guests in attendance.  Lions Ellen and Bruce with 

help from a few decorated the tables with lots of candy.  

We had an open bar with bartender Katy who has done 

this several times previously.   

When we arrived Pres. Bruce got us to pick a card that 

was used in a game of attrition with two eventual win-

ners of baskets full of goodies.  Lion Jack Eberts won 

the first and Lion Bill Conn won the second.   

Lion Chet organized our catered dinner from Ottavios.   

We started with a shrimp appetizer put together by Chet 

and sampled by a few before it got out of the kitchen. 

Dinner was chicken marsala, lasagna, veggies, salad 

and rolls.  We finished up with several decadent cakes. 

11 Feb   - Valentine’s Party   1/4 
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11 Feb   - Valentine’s Party   2/4 
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Pres. Bruce is shown calling the winners of the basket prizes.  Jennifer and the Bulletin are 
shown with red roses organized by Lion Mike for all the “ladies”.   

We had a very special guest, Peaches with her handlers.  Peaches was highlighted in the 
Feb.. Bulletin and is our latest guide dog puppy.   

PDG Rich provided an update on the vision clinic at Santa Paula.  PV had 5 lions in attend-
ance.  Beyond the many eye glasses that were fitted Rich identified several who were diag-
nosed with more severe problems  —It is more than just a vision clinic.  

Pres. Bruce gave an update on the Miracle League fundraiser.  Our bbq sold for $4000.  

It was good to see Ceeb Hanlon who decided to return to PV Lions.  

11 Feb   - Valentine’s Party   3/4 
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Here are a few extra photos to show the cooking crew, servers, bartender Katy 
and customers.     

Lion Chet was up at zero dark thirty chopping celery for the bottom of the 
shrimp appetizers.   

5 Feb   Farmers Market 11 Feb   - Valentine’s Party   4/4 11 Feb   - Valentine’s 4/4 
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Four Pleasant Valley Lions plus 
the ever present Shadow handled 
Farmers Market duties.  The early 
birds are shown under the canopy  
and the late bird who forgot to set 
an alarm came a little later but 
proved useful fixing our newly   
refurbished poster board created 
by our 1VP.    

When we arrived, the market gave 
us a large box of eye glasses col-
lected over the month. We doubled 
that amount from some very gen-
erous doners.   

15 Feb   Farmers Market 
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Lion Bill is Free (at last) 

After 2 1/2 months in rehab Bill was released and headed home.  Bill’s daughter and PDG 
Rich were there to help. There were many employees to wish Bill well on his road to      
recovery including the manager who, according to Rich, said that Bill  was “the best pa-
tient they have had”.     

Rich is very happy to see Bill back because he hopes to return to just being our Secretary 
and not dual hatted as Secretary and Treasurer.   Welcome home Bill.  
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18 Feb   - Board Meeting   

Pres. Report 

• Lion Bill is home and working again as our treasurer.  Welcome back Bill! 

• Underwoods sign-ups have gone out to other clubs with a good response.  Our club’s re-
sponse has been slow.  

PDG Rich 

• Ceeb Hanlon asked to rejoin the club and it was approved.  We are now at 57 members. 

• Lion Wim donated $1000 for Pasadena fire victims.  Rich will send a check.   

VP Reports 

• Environment:  1VP Larson:  we will have a tree planning in the next couple of months.  

Unfinished Business 

• Search Dog Training facility visit will occur in May during scheduled training. 

New Business 

• Feb 21-23:  MD4 Convention—4 PV Lions will attend 

• March 6:  Lion Don Seidler turns 100 and will sky dive.  We need to attend.  

• March 8:  We will cook burgers and dogs for opening day.  Nunez will organize.  

• March 8: District Meeting—Arroyo Grande.  PDG Rich and Lion Lloyd will attend. 

• March 8:  10 PV lions will attend the For the Troops Gala 

• March 13:  Need 4 Lions to help hand out Academic Olympics awards.  

• March 22:  Rotary club BBQ  - Chet Price will organize. 

• April:  YMCA fundraiser for firefighters.  We will donate burgers and dogs.  Ambers will 
provide condiments.    

• Visitations at Ventura Downtown Feb 20 and Conejo Valley March 3 to complete short tail. 

Solicitations 

• CSUCI  Food Pantry.   Approved $1000 additional donation.  Total $2000 for year.  

• Channel Islands Choral.   We will do a Santa Maria BBQ for profit for their fundraiser.   

• Rancho Campana Safe and Sober Prom  Approved $1000 

Thanks 

• Food Share Ventura County:   $1000 

• Student Speakers Foundation:   $2000 
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Thanks from:   Food Share Ventura County 
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Thanks from:   Student Speakers Foundation 
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Four PV Lions visited the 

Ventura Downtown Lions.  

We shared our table with two 

old friends, PCC Bill and 

PDG Margaret Dunleavy.  

One more visitation and we 

will have a short tail for the 

year and that will occur  at 

Conejo Valley in March.   

Pres. Kevin Seelos is shown at 

right.  It started out with PDG 

Norm McDaniel twisting lots 

of tails.  He made several hun-

dred dollars for the club. One 

member donated $150 after 

successful heart surgery.   

Next up was a report on the 

Central Coast Free Clinic.  

They gave out over 1000 pairs 

of new eye glasses last year.    

They have great sponsors in 

addition to Lions and a paid optometrist tech to enable this   

mobile clinic.   

The main speaker was Kevin Brannon, founder of Reel Guppy 

Outdoors.  Kevin spoke at our club a while back and we donat-

ed funds for some fishing equipment.  He is passionate about 

helping local youth grow by exposure to their natural environ-

ment.   

20 Feb.   - Visitation to Ventura Downtown 
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Thanks Lloyd 
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21-23 Feb.   MD4 Convention   1/4 
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21-23 Feb.   MD4 Convention  2/4 

In a few months the guest speaker will turn 100 years old.  I wonder whether our own 100 

year old (March) Lion Don Seidler knew each other.  I also wonder what this secret weapon 

that could shorten the was by at least two years could have been (not really).  What an honor 

for our 4 PV Lions to listen to this guest speaker!!! 

 

The Magic Yarn Project was featured at the convention and many Leos and Lions participat-

ed to create wigs for childhood cancer patients.   
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21-23 Feb.   MD4 Convention   3/4 

PDG’s Rich and Dave and Lions Bruce, Mary Jo and Gail are shown at dinner. 

Bottom right PDG Rich is awarded for  meeting the goal for LCIF donations 
during his tenure by Dr. Manoj Shah.   

 This was an award for the district meeting the goal for LCIF donations. And I was the governor during 
that year.  
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The presentation of Flags is always an impressive ceremony.  Below in the main din-

ing hall you see all the flags from the participating countries.   

At center we see our 4A3 Lions participating in a caucus prior to voting.   

At bottom we have Mike and Jan with their Lion Bud and Jan voting via computer..   

21-23 Feb.   MD4 Convention   4/4 
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21-23 Feb.   MD4 Convention 

The MD4 peace poster winner is shown below left along with the two honorable mention winners.  

The 4A3 winner shown bottom left was an excellent representative for our district.   
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21-23 Feb.   MD4 Convention 

Here are the remaining Peace Poster contest MD4 District winners.   
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25 Feb.   - Regular Meeting  1/4 

Pres. Bruce:   

• Easter Fest set up will be on 18 March starting 0900 at the yard.   

• Need2-3 Lions for Academic Olympics starting at 5:15 pm  —

Lions Mike and Jan volunteered. 

• 8 March—Miracle League Opening—we will provide hot dogs.  It 

is already staffed.  

• April 5– Crab Fest.  We will have a table for 8.  See Bruce.   

Guest Speaker:   

Sara Richardson  - YMCA 

Sara provided us with a very inter-
esting and appropriate talk. The 
YMCA provides programs for all 
ages that promote health and well 
being.  She started out with a little 
ball game where she tossed balls to 
those who provided info on their 
daily physical activities. 
Rich looks like his old 
catcher self.  A few in the 
club are already members 
with dues covered by 
health insurance. If you are 
interested in joining check 
with your insurance to see 
if it is covered. Sara        
described the  Livestrong 
and Living Strong programs.  

Lion Kim Dallape talked about her 
experience at the YMCA and how it 
has had an extremely positive     
impact on her life.   
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25 Feb.   - Regular Meeting  2/4 

Tail Twisting 

• Lion Mike was first up due his flub of 

the prayer.  

• Bruce paid up with a $20 bill from last 

meeting for his first granddaughter. 

• Lion Jan is extremely proud of her  

Navy grandson who is headed for an 

aircraft carrier working in aviation and 

electronics. 

• Lion Sherri and Jeff are off again 

on a two wheel adventure in     

Morocco and Europe. 

• Lion Russ said that cleanup of   

destroyed homes around his house 

has started.  

• Lion Missy was teary-eyed        

describing WYO’s graduation (see 

following page). We all should be 

proud of Missy’s dedication to 

guide dog training.   

• Lion Ceeb is back and 

recounted his  trials 

and tribulations on his 

way back to the club:  

Welcome back Ceeb! 

Special Award 

PDG Magaret Dunleavy is 

heavily involved with Lions Camps at Terresita Pines and appre-

ciative of the support from PV Lions.  Although a little hard to 

see she is holding a 

beautiful but empty 

decanter for our      

$2000 donation.   

PV Sign 

Thanks 1VP Bob 

Larson for our new 

signs.   
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25 Feb.   - Regular Meeting  3/4 

 

          

 

Lions, 

I wanted to let you know that there is a POSSIBILITY that your sponsored pup, 
Wyo, will graduate at our upcoming graduation on Saturday, March 15. 

We have a group of students coming in for training for this class and we also 
have a group of dogs that are “class ready”, meaning that they are ready to be 
matched with a partner.  Let’s say we have six or eight students in a class.. In 
that situation we might have close to 20 pups that might work for these         
students.  The matching is an essential element if the team is to be success-
ful.  Once the students arrive to our campus for their three week training peri-
od, the trainers will determine which dog is the best for each student.  This is a 
time consuming process and a delicate one. 

I wanted you to know that possibly, Wyo might be selected for one of these stu-
dents, but there is no guarantee.  I thought you would like to know, however, in 
case you would want to attend the graduation and “save the date”! 

I will not be able to let you know until sometime during the week of March 10, 
whether your dog has been selected and will be graduating, so please be        
patient.  This is great news however! Even if your pup is not selected this time 
around it means it/she/he is on the track to success! 

 

Judy Reilly 

Sponsorships/Tours/Speaker Program 

13445 Glenoaks Blvd., Sylmar, CA 91342 

Direct Line: 818-833-6437 
guidedogsofamerica.org 

 

http://www.guidedogsofamerica.org/
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25 Feb.   - Regular Meeting  4/4 

Dinner: The cooking crew led by Lion Kerry this quarter provided a roast pork, veggies, 
mashed potatoes, salad, rolls and lots of cookies for the hungry crowd.   

PDG Rich tasked Lion Jan with contacting preschools in 

Camarillo to see whether they wanted vision screening.  

We have 2 spot vision devices and they are underutilized.   

Special Guests:   

Guide Dog Amie and Lion Missy are always special 

guests.  PDG Margaret and PCC Bill Dunleavy are 

friends of the club and are always welcome.  The out of 

focus Bill is entirely the photographer’s fault.  Lion Bob 

Larson brought his friend Bill who is potential new mem-

ber.  Bill was a navy diver/EOD in   

Vietnam.   
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March 2025 Birthdays 

         Happy Birthday Month 

           Good for ONE drink at the bar 

 Horoscope     Pisces  - Aires 
• Your whimsical nature is on full display this month as your imagination is like 

a wild ocean, swirling with fantastical ideas and dreams. Whether you're doo-
dling unicorns in the margins of your meeting notes or daydreaming about 
starting a commune for retired circus animals, let your creativity flow freely. 
Beware of getting lost in thought while grocery shopping — you might acci-
dentally bring home a llama instead of milk.  

• You'll feel unstoppable this month! But that enthusiasm will only work in your 
favor as long as you channel it into productive tasks rather than challenging 
everyone to impromptu arm-wrestling matches. Your fiery energy will propel 
you forward like a rocket on a mission — just don't forget to tie your shoelac-
es before you sprint towards greatness.  

 

 

Graham Jr George 3/20 

Knittle John 3/7 

Scherer Karl 3/1 

Seidler Donald 3/6 

Zwinkels Wim 3/31 

100 years old  
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British Humor is Different 



TALES FROM THE LIONS DEN 

 36 

8 March  - 3rd District Meeting 
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5 April - A Little Help to our Friends in Ventura 
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GDA|TLC will be holding its annual Open House on Saturday, June 7.  It is a fun 

day with all sorts of attractions: guide/service dog demonstrations, puppy trials, 

food, puppy kissing booth, etc., etc.  If you are in the area, we would love to 

have you visit. 

I am responsible for our silent auction on that day.  We assemble over 200 gift 

items in all sorts of categories:  travel, entertainment, sports, gifts for men, wom-

en, and children and of course, dogs!  I am contacting you because all the items 

are donated by our generous supporters, so I am hoping you might be able to 

help spread the word.  If you know anyone who has a condo or home in a resort 

area that might be willing to donate a weekend stay (or longer!) I would love to 

hear about it.  Same goes if you have friends with season tickets to sports events, 

theater productions, Hollywood Bowl, etc.  Donations like that are very popular 

and my goal this year is to raise $60,000 – enough to sponsor a service dog team. 

So, my friends, if you have any connections or suggestions and can help in any 

way we would love to hear from you.  I also have an Amazon wish list set up 

Amazon.com if folks want to help and need some ideas.  And cash works too! I 

will happily spend it on needed items that will bring in way more than their face 

value. 

Many, many thanks for your support and consideration – we couldn’t do it with-

out you! 

Judy Reilly 

Sponsorships/Tours/Speaker Program 

13445 Glenoaks Blvd., Sylmar, CA 91342 

Direct Line: 818-833-6437 
guidedogsofamerica.org 

7 June  - Open House   Guide Dogs of America/Tender Loving Canines 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2RR5GVPJ1I7Z7/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_2
http://www.guidedogsofamerica.org/
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July 4-8/2025      107th Lions International Convention 

Orlando, Florida 
July 13-17, 2025  
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2nd Vice President– OPEN 
Lion Burgers Russ White & Bob Taylor 

Visitations Lloyd Christie 

BBQ Trailer & Equipment  Bruce Jochums & Mike Nunez 

Special BBQ's Bruce Jochums & Mike Nunez 

3rd Vice President– OPEN 
Kids Shopping  George Graham 

Club Bulletin  Bob Taylor 

Harvest Festival  Bruce Jochums 

Easter Festival   Bruce Jochums 

Badges/Pins/Banners  Mike Nunez 

Bingo  Bill Schulze 

Web site /IT  George Graham 

Public Relations  John Fraser 

 PV  Lions Committees   2024-25 

1st Vice President Bob Larson 

Finance & Budget 
 Bill S., Rich C., Russ W.,  Mike N., Mike M.,   John 
Fraser, Bruce Jochums 

Community Betterment  John Fraser 

Cook Lead 1st qtr. Chet   Price  

Cook Lead 2nd qtr. Mike Nunez 

Cook Lead 3rd qtr.  Kerry Forsythe 

Cook Lead 4th qtr.  tbd 

Bar 1st qtr.  Art Mansfield Jr. & Joe Flores 

Bar 2nd qtr.  Art Mansfield Jr. & Joe Flores 

Bar 3rd qtr.  Art Mansfield Jr. & Joe Flores 

Bar 4th qtr.  Art Mansfield Jr. & Joe Flores 

District Contests  Lloyd Christie & Russ White 

Photographer  Hillary Ling & Bob Taylor 

Christmas Float  Bruce Jochums, Mike Nunez, Kerry Forsythe 

Student Speaker Contest  Dick Bellman & Kim Stephenson 

Meeting Programs  Bob Larson 

Scholarships  George Graham, Russ White, John Fraser, Jan Nunez 

Membership Chair  Mike Nunez 

Club Service Chair  Russ White 

Peace Poster  Dan Goldberg 

Sight & Hearing  Russ White & Bob Taylor 

S.W.O.T.  Victor Martinez 
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PV Lions Roster Dec 2024 

Last Name First Name Home Phone Cell Phone Email Spouse 

Baker Richard  657-203-7697 bakerre1944@gmail.com   

Bellman Richard "Dick" 484-1534 805-368-0067 dbellman28@gmail.com Sharon 

Bourdeau Robert 484-1500 805-479-4432 bbourdeau6@verizon.net Christine 

Brand Walter  386-3643 805-506-1047 captwaldo@earthlink.net Brenda 

Brown Michael 987-4272   mjbelectric@att.net Susan 

Brown Lee 389-3101   leemac1936@gmail.com   

Cervantes  Richard  482-6346  805-443-0474 rcervan411@aol.com Mary Jo 

Christie Lloyd 386-4902 805-233-4131 christie3416@roadrunner.com   

Clarke Sheri  805-340-1747 SheriClarke83@icloud.com Jeff 

Clementi Paul 641-2056 8053409563  Samsemente1@gmail.com   

Conn Bill 987-7955 805-504-6693 bconn104@gmail.com Jennifer 

DeBardas Thomas "Tom"  805-407-8491 t.debardas@yahoo.com   

Dellanina Gino 805 479 9372   alfreddellanina@gmail.com  Betty 

Eberts Jack 805 504-6976   jacke25@verizon.net Jo 

Erwin John   805 491-9822      Karenerwin213@gmail.com Karen 

Feder Alan   320-2858 feder.alan@gmail.com Nancy 

Flores Joe 805=482-2251 805-377 1939 joe2golf@outlook.com Maria 

Forsythe Kerry 805 389-0886 805-405-5815 kaforsythe@verizon.net Paula 

Fraser John 987-3538 805 377-9277 jcfraser60@gmail.com Karen 

Goldberg Daniel    805-940-5632 daniel@baisins.com Erin 

Graham Jr George 647-1601 818-416-7721 georgeg536@aol.com Chris 

Grimes Jr Gregory 482-8021   draftgreg@hotmail.com Lisa 

Hamor Gerry 388-4791 805-402-3307 ghamor1@verizon.net Gloria 

Hellstrom Richard   818-292-6637 Hellweazel@gmail.com Anne-Marie 

Hohenwarter Joseph    805-701-2154 hohenwarter.lawyer@verizon.net Phoebe 

Jochums Bruce 805 443-7474   brucesbarbeque@gmail.com Ellen 

Johansson Eric 805 482-4753   esjohansson@hotmail.com   

mailto:bakerre1944@gmail.com
mailto:dbellman28@gmail.com
mailto:captwaldo@earthlink.net
mailto:leemac1936@gmail.com
mailto:SheriClarke83@icloud.com
mailto:bconn104@gmail.com
mailto:alfreddellanina@gmail.com
mailto:feder.alan@gmail.com
mailto:joe2golf@outlook.com
mailto:jcfraser60@gmail.com
mailto:daniel@basins.com
mailto:draftgreg@hotmail.com
mailto:brucesbarbeque@gmail.com
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PV Lions Roster  Dec 2024 

Last Name First Name Home Phone Cell Phone Email Spouse 

Kildee Kevin  482-2934 805-630-9814 kevinkildee2@verizon.net Janet 

Knittle John 482-1297 805-630-9814 jpknittle@aol.com Paula 

Larson Robert "Bob" 805 419-4028   RobertLarson15330@gmail.com   

Ling Hillary 386-4188 805-216-6599 hhlingdds@gmail.com Stella 

Mansfield Jr Arthur "Art"   805-216-2833 artmansfield@yahoo.com Bobbie 

Mc Nutt Neale 482-2356 805-432-1254 nmcnutt24@gmail.com Sue 

Mingay Donald 805 437-6900   themingays@yahoo.com Carole 

Moore Robert "Bob" 485-2136 805-750-9294 rmoore321@roadrunner.com Evie 

Nunez Jan 647-1601 805-795-0825 jan.edmondson1@gmail.com Mike 

Nunez Mike 482-2858 805-535-5234 MikeN@calavo.com Jan 

Price Chet 484-2211 805-657-9900 CP.Coins@verizon.net     Christiana 

Rains Ted 484-3777   rainsted@msn.com Val 

Ramirez Lorenzo 805-485-5608 805 890 1596 lorenzoramirez33@icloud.com   

Rapose Joel 987-1750   joelrapose@frontier.com Susan 

Santiesteban Louie 310-921-7732 818-968-1858 lelos1@yahoo.com Leticia 

Schulze William "Bill" 386-8088 805-427-0764 wschu60505@aol.com Ginger 

Seidler David 491-2599 805-402-5188 daveseidler34@gmail.com Debby 

Smith Gerald "GK" 482 4552 805 312-0342 smithgk7@yahoo.com Carol 

Smith Merleen 529-5659   trainey963@gmail.com   

Stayton Missy   805-368-4940 mstayakers@gmail.com Joe 

Steinmetz Greg   805-815-9038 greg@steinmetzfamily.net   

Stephenson Kim   805 231-2733 Kimstep@rocketmail.com Dave 

Taylor Robert "Bob"   805 910-9912 robert.taylor1661@verizon.net Joanna 

Taylor Frank 482-4843   eagle.frank@verizon.net Betty 

Tennessen Dave   805754-4320 Tennessend@gmail.com    

True Daniel "Dan" 482-1198 805-612-2448 truedg1@gmail.com Paddy 

White Russell 482-0147 805 630-4098 russdalew@verizon.net Dale 

Zwinkels Wim 981-0010 805-276-8692 wzwinkels@aol.com Yoke 

mailto:RobertLarson15330@gmail.com
mailto:hhlingdds@gmail.com
mailto:artmansfield@yahoo.com
mailto:nmcnutt24@gmail.com
mailto:themingays@yahoo.com
mailto:jan.edmonson1@gmail.com
mailto:CP.Coins@verizon.net
mailto:rainsted@msn.com
mailto:lorenzoramirez33@icloud.com
mailto:lelos1@yahoo.com
mailto:greg@steinmetzfamily.net
mailto:Kimstep@rocketmail.com
mailto:robert.taylor2014@verizon.net
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